
  be 3114 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 3114 # makrothumeo {mak-roth-oo-meh'-o}; from the same as
3116; to be long-spirited, i.e. (objectively) forbearing or
(subjectively) patient: -- bear (suffer) long, be longsuffering,
have (long) patience, {be} patient, patiently endure.[ql

  be 3114 # makrothumeo {mak-roth-oo-meh'-o}; from the same as
3116; to be long-spirited, i.e. (objectively) forbearing or
(subjectively) patient: -- bear (suffer) long, {be}
longsuffering, have (long) patience, be patient, patiently
endure.[ql

  bear 3114 # makrothumeo {mak-roth-oo-meh'-o}; from the same as
3116; to be long-spirited, i.e. (objectively) forbearing or
(subjectively) patient: -- {bear} (suffer) long, be
longsuffering, have (long) patience, be patient, patiently
endure.[ql

  endure 3114 # makrothumeo {mak-roth-oo-meh'-o}; from the same
as 3116; to be long-spirited, i.e. (objectively) forbearing or
(subjectively) patient: -- bear (suffer) long, be longsuffering,
have (long) patience, be patient, patiently {endure}.[ql

  have 3114 # makrothumeo {mak-roth-oo-meh'-o}; from the same as
3116; to be long-spirited, i.e. (objectively) forbearing or
(subjectively) patient: -- bear (suffer) long, be longsuffering,
{have} (long) patience, be patient, patiently endure.[ql

  long 3114 # makrothumeo {mak-roth-oo-meh'-o}; from the same as
3116; to be long-spirited, i.e. (objectively) forbearing or
(subjectively) patient: -- bear (suffer) long, be longsuffering,
have ({long}) patience, be patient, patiently endure.[ql

  long 3114 # makrothumeo {mak-roth-oo-meh'-o}; from the same as
3116; to be long-spirited, i.e. (objectively) forbearing or
(subjectively) patient: -- bear (suffer) {long}, be
longsuffering, have (long) patience, be patient, patiently
endure.[ql

  longsuffering 3114 # makrothumeo {mak-roth-oo-meh'-o}; from
the same as 3116; to be long-spirited, i.e. (objectively)
forbearing or (subjectively) patient: -- bear (suffer) long, be
{longsuffering}, have (long) patience, be patient, patiently
endure.[ql

  patience 3114 # makrothumeo {mak-roth-oo-meh'-o}; from the
same as 3116; to be long-spirited, i.e. (objectively) forbearing
or (subjectively) patient: -- bear (suffer) long, be
longsuffering, have (long) {patience}, be patient, patiently
endure.[ql

  patient 3114 # makrothumeo {mak-roth-oo-meh'-o}; from the same
as 3116; to be long-spirited, i.e. (objectively) forbearing or
(subjectively) patient: -- bear (suffer) long, be longsuffering,
have (long) patience, be {patient}, patiently endure.[ql

  patiently 3114 # makrothumeo {mak-roth-oo-meh'-o}; from the
same as 3116; to be long-spirited, i.e. (objectively) forbearing
or (subjectively) patient: -- bear (suffer) long, be
longsuffering, have (long) patience, be patient, {patiently}
endure.[ql

  suffer 3114 # makrothumeo {mak-roth-oo-meh'-o}; from the same
as 3116; to be long-spirited, i.e. (objectively) forbearing or
(subjectively) patient: -- bear ({suffer}) long, be
longsuffering, have (long) patience, be patient, patiently
endure.[ql
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